
Chris Bell

28 Oatlands Drive

Weybridge

Surrey KT13 9JL

20 March 2023

Dear Madam/Sir

Re: Objections to planning request: 2022/2118, 2022/3796, 2023/0270

I would like to make my objection to the waves of additional planning requests relating to the

expansion of the original development at 8-14 Oatlands Drive.

The development that is currently well underway will already compromise the outlook, contribute to

traffic challenges and compromise the neighbourhood of the people living and travelling along

Oatlands Drive. The additional planning requests to add 2 further developments seems horrific. A

really heavy-handed mega-development, double the size of the one which already seemed

insensitive. It’s really sad for those of us who love this neighborhood.

Please decline the additional plans 2022/2118 (4-6 Oatlands Drive), 2022/3796 (16-18 Oatlands

Drive) and the 2023/0270 (roof terraces). Also please deny the request for lift over-runs and smoke

shafts. It feels to me as thought this developer is trying to perform death by a thousands cuts to this

lovely neighborhood community and I would ask that you please prevent this from happening.

Your sincerely

Chris Bell


